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       December 11, 2024 

                              (Investigation - Fatal Motor Vehicle Collision) 

                                                             

On December 9, 2024 at approximately 8:00 in the evening, officers of the Salisbury Police 

Department responded to the area of Priscilla St. and Harrington St. to investigate a report of a motor 

vehicle collision.  Upon arrival, officers observed a SUV and a motorcycle that had been in an 

apparent collision.  Salisbury EMS was already on scene rendering aid to those involved in the 

accident.   

 

          The initial investigation by members of the Salisbury Police Department revealed that 37-year-

old Shaun Barlow was operating a 2001 Kawasaki ZX-6R motorcycle traveling eastbound on Priscilla 

St.  as a 2005 Ford Explorer was traveling westbound on Priscilla St. The two vehicles allegedly 

collided as the Explorer attempted to turn on to northbound Harrington St.  Mr. Barlow was 

pronounced deceased at the scene by members of Salisbury EMS due to injuries apparently sustained 

from the collision.  The driver and passenger of the Explorer did not report any injuries at the time of 

the initial investigation. 

 

          An Advanced Crash Investigation is currently being conducted by members of the Salisbury 

Police Department.  Anyone who may have witnessed this incident, or possesses information 

regarding this incident, is requested to contact the Salisbury Police Department at (410) 548-3165. 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

          For up to date information follow us:  Instagram @joinsbypd and Facebook.com/SalisburysFinest 

                                                                         CC# 202400046341 

                                                                       Captain Ryan Koerner     


